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DOWNTOWN SUFFOLK WELCOMES FLICKERSTIX  

SUFFOLK, Virginia (January 28, 2025) Suffolk Economic Development is excited to 

announce the grand opening of Flickerstix, a charming new candle boutique located at 

129 West Washington Street. Downtown Suffolk is hosting a ribbon-cutting ceremony 

on Saturday, February 8, at 11 a.m. to celebrate this exciting addition. 

Flickerstix specializes in hand-poured, 100% soy wax candles available in a variety of 

scents including “Cactus Flower and Jade”, “Lemon Squeezie”, “Women Supporting 

Women”, and “She’s a Spicy Ginger”. Their motto, “There is no such thing as too 

many candles,” reflects their passion for creating unique, high-quality products. 

Flickerstix also offers customizable candles – perfect for weddings, birthdays, baby 

showers, and other special occasions. 

For more information, contact Flickerstix at 817-888-5507 or via email at 

flickerstixcandleco@gmail.com. Anyone interested can also visit their shop during 

business hours on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. and 

Saturday from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m., and while Mondays and Tuesdays are production 

days, the owner, Tina, says, “That if the lights are on, come on in”! 
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